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ation on Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Constabulary’s programme for regular force inspections

Questionnaire template
Consultation response
Our detailed proposed approach to the PEEL inspection programme is set out in our full consultation document, which can be found at http://www.hmic.gov.uk/publication/consultation-on-hmics-programme-for-regular-force-inspections/.
The questions in the consultation are listed below.

Please include your answers in the boxes below each question.

Q1.
What do you think of the proposed approach? How could it be improved?


Q2.
Are there any other aspects of police work you would like to see covered by PEEL inspections? If so, what are these?

 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q3.
Do you agree with the proposal to use four categories for making judgments? If not, how could it be improved?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q4.
Do you agree with the proposed approach to those forces that receive a judgment of inadequate? How could it be improved?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q5.
How can we make our recommendations as effective as possible?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q6.
Do you have any comments on our proposed approach to inspecting partnership and collaboration arrangements?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q7.
Do you have any comments on our proposed approach to gathering evidence?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q8.
Do you have any comments on our proposed approach to gathering information from victims?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q9.
What else should we consider doing to make the PEEL assessments as fair as they can be?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



Q10.
Do you have any comments on our proposed approach to communicating our reports to the public?
 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



How to respond to this consultation

Please submit your answers to these questions, together with any other comments, by email to haveyoursay@hmic.gsi.gov.uk no later than Friday 29 August 2014. If you prefer you can post your responses to Chief Operating Officer, HMIC, 6th Floor, Globe House, 89 Eccleston Square, London, SW1V 1PN.

If you have a complaint or comment about HMIC’s approach to consultation, please email haveyoursay@hmic.gsi.gov.uk.
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